
Fall Assembly 2017 District 5 DR Report 

Greetings North Florida! 

As we closed out August with an awesome convention, and we were still high from the speakers and 

workshops, Irma knocked us to our knees. 

She roared through our district with a powerful punch and we were unable to hold our September 

District meeting.  Elections will now be held in October.  Many local meetings were temporarily 

cancelled as meeting places, as well as members, fought to get power back, cleaned up after being 

flooded, picked up yard debris, cut fallen trees and took care of themselves.  Some roads were 

impassable for days.  I feel blessed that we are all okay, bruised and battered both physically and 

emotionally, perhaps, but safe. 

I have very little to report at this time as many members have been without internet and phone service.  

I am looking forward to attending our final Assembly for this Panel.  I believe we have 16 GRs planning to 

attend, along with 2 new GRs. 

As we look ahead to the end of this Panel, our District has planned our Gratitude Luncheon for 

November and our Holiday Party for December.  We have even decided to do the “Fashion Show of 

Character Defects” which was discussed so often in our District Representatives Digest.  We are looking 

forward to a great time. 

God has blessed us, each and every one.  See you in Altamonte Springs next month. 

Love in Service, 

Lou D 
DR District 5 


